City Of Little Rock

Department of Planning and Development
723 West Markham, Little Rock, AR

City of Little Rock,

| am seeking a variance to enclose my existing carport at, 5510 Hawthorne Rd, Little Rock, AR 72207.
Proposed enclosure would serve the primary purpose of security. The enclosure would include two 3050
single hung vinyl window on the east side of structure and a 8080 garage door on the south side of
structure. The exterior veneer will be brick to match the existing.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Kelley

BV,

Enclosure



